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-----Original Message-----
From: Tarwinska, Rena [mailto:rena.tarwinska@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 08 September 2006 14:16
To: Charlie Allan; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Mark Forrest; Mike Batley; niall; richard 
barton; Robert Hunter
Subject: Leader+ applic for Carron Valley catering

All

The Leader+ assessors determined that the case for a catering outlet was sufficiently 
strong already, that no feasibility study was required.

Thanks to CSFT & NLC for their contrib to this, and to CVDG for the extra detail to 
Leader+ for the applic.

The next step then is to work up a lease and put out a tender. A big issue for 
potential parties will be whether any buildings are supplied.
FCS will only offer land for the lease, so if the Partnership want to discuss other 
options eg supply a building, we can do so at a future meeting. I envisage the 
catering starting Easter, assuming all in order.

Thanks

Rena Tarwinska
District Forester Communities and Environment Forestry Commission Scotland Scottish 
Lowlands Forest District tel 01555 660190 fax 01555 660191

for information on local woods
www.forestry.gov.uk/centralscotland
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